October 13, 1995 <
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New Leaf Inc.
1010 Noxrth Orchard
Boise, Idaho 83706

Mr. Charlie Robinson, President ﬁff '7

Dear Charlie:

Please be informed that after careful consideration I find
it necessary for both personal and professional reasons to tender
my resignation as a board member of New Leaf Inc.

If you have any questions in this matter, please contact me.
Sincerely,
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Mark Gornik
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cC Wallace Pond
George Manning
Secretary of State
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